
Worship Schedule 
 
 

April 2: Palm Sunday 

HE with Rev. Nancy Kin 
 

We will have Rev. Nancy Kin with us for all of 
our Holy Week & Easter services. 

 

April 16: Morning Prayer with Barb Reszko 
April 2, 2023 

We are so glad you have joined us today!  Please take a 

minute to grab your name tag off the rack in the 

narthex before the service.   Need a name tag?  Sign the 

sheet provided near the name tag rack.  
 

Children of all ages are welcome in worship! Crayons, 

pencils, activities and a children’s bulletin are available 

in the Children’s Corner, located in the narthex.  This 

area can also be used during the service. 
 

You are invited to sign up for a half-hour or one-hour 

prayer shift during the Maundy Thursday Prayer Watch 

beginning at 8:30 pm Thursday, April 6 and ending 

Friday, April 7 at 8:00 am.  See the 

sign up sheet on the easel in the 

Narthex. The building will be 

staffed overnight for safety and 

security.  

Join us for our Palm Cross 

Workshop today in the 

Fellowship Hall after the service 

and learn how to create a palm 

cross.  All ages are invited!  

 

Honor a departed loved one or give a gift in 

thanksgiving by making a donation toward our Easter 

music and flowers. Special envelopes are on the hall or 

narthex tables; please return yours by April 2nd. 
 

We offer Sunday School after the 10 am service on the 
first & third Sunday of each month.  Kids have fun 
exploring ways to love, learn and serve 
through story-telling, singing, crafts, 
reading scripture and enjoying a snack!   
Join us again on April 16th!  
 

Today, all ages are invited to attend our 
Palm Cross Workshop! 

 

 EASTER FLOWERS & MUSIC 

 

          A NOTE FOR FAMILIES 

SUNDAY SCHOOL  

PALM CROSS WORKSHOP 

 

April 2: Palm Sunday, 10:00 am  
 

April 6: Maundy Thursday, 7:00 pm 
 

April 7: Good Friday, 12 Noon 
 

* April 9: Easter Sunday, 10:00 am 
 

*All are invited to bring cut flowers with them to help 

flower the cross.  (Stems cut to about 6 inches is helpful.) 
William and Anna 

MAUNDY THURSDAY PRAYER 



We do not know yet when we 

may welcome a Ukrainian 

family to Toledo… (News to 

you? Pick up a flyer to learn more!) Several factors 

mean their arrival could be n a few weeks OR a couple 

of months.  In the meantime, we prepare.  A sign-up 

sheet is posted on the bulletin board for help needed, 

or see Barb Malkoski or Terri Ward.  Our list will get 

more specific in the near future (for housing items.) 
 

Thanks so much for your support thus far and your 

enthusiasm for this project. The fundraising 

goal to match Vestry-approved $5,000 from 

a bequest fund has reached $2400 to date.  

(If you’d like to make an online donation, 

scan QR code at right.) We will keep you posted as to 

our progress and needs. And please ask us questions! 

Committee: Joe Gerhardinger, Barb Malkoski, Gretchen 

Rohm, Sarah Schendel, Mike Ward, Terri Ward. 
 

Our favorite quote of the week: “You don’t wait to 

check that all the lights are green before you start a 

journey! They will change as you go, and that’s part of 

the adventure.”   (Thanks, Nancy Hughes!) 

 
Join us in the Fellowship Hall after the 10 am service  

for coffee, fellowship and a presentation. 
 

April 2:   Join us for the Palm Cross Workshop! 
 

April 9:  Easter Sunday 
 

April 16: “Faith Horizons:   
  The Way, The Truth, The Life”   
 

Join us in the Narthex for coffee and the “reveal” of 
three new artworks by St. Michael’s parishioner, Steven 
Tozer Wipfli. His paper collage series, “Faith Horizons: 
The Way, The Truth and The Life,” was commissioned 
by the St. Michael’s Aesthetics Committee. Steve will 
talk about his creative process and that which inspires 
him, and Cheryl Volk will share the impactful work of 
the Aesthetics Committee and their role in this project. 

Our family event for April takes us to downtown 

Toledo for a Toledo Mud Hens game! Join us on 

SUNDAY, APRIL 30th at 2:00 pm, as the Mud Hens 

play the Syracuse Mets.   The cost is $11 per ticket; 

everyone must have a ticket to enter the game. Please 

RSVP by signing up on the hall bulletin board or send 

an email to Al (al@lovelearnserve.org). Payments 

should be sent to the 

church by Monday, April 

10th (checks made to “St. 

Michael’s”) to save your spots.  

We hope to see you then! 
 

We can’t wait to do it again!  This year, our Arts Camp 

will be Monday, June 5th through Friday, June 9th from 

9:00 am - 1:00 pm for kids in grades K-8. We are 

looking for volunteers to help with various 

responsibilities for the camp, such as classroom 

assistants, registration & dismissal, greeters and 

snack/free time helpers. If you are interested in 

volunteering (even if just for a day or two), please sign 

up on the hall bulletin board or speak to Al Stephens.  

We are so  

excited to bring 

back Arts Camp 

at St. Michael’s 

and we hope 

you will join us!  

 

April 2 Julia Waweru 
April 5 Brent Cousino 
April 6 Susan Hendricks 
April 7 Craig Bailey 
April 8 Julia Butscher 

 

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

Guests & Visitors: 
 

Scan the QR code and fill out our visitor 

card online.  Thanks for visiting! 

ISABELLE CARTER ARTS CAMP 

TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME! UKRAINIAN FAMILY PROJECT 


